
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer    

Please see below this week’s updates from school. 

Welcome Back 

I hope all students had a relaxing and fulfilling holiday. I am very pleased to say that students have 

returned to Hodgson looking very smart and ready to learn.  Just a reminder that the timings of the 

school day have changed: Registration starts at 8.35am and the school day now finishes at 3.05pm.  

We have also moved our assemblies so that they take place during morning registration so, if it is their 

assembly, they need to go straight to the hall and their form tutor will meet and register them there.  

Please encourage your child to be in school on time so they do not miss any key messages.   

Job Opportunity 

We are looking to appoint a Level 2 Teaching assistant to join the team, further details and the 

application pack can be found on the website.  If you are interested, please follow the link below  

https://www.hodgson.lancs.sch.uk/quick-links/quick-links/staff-vacancies. 

School Events 

Thank you to all the Year 7 parents/carers who came to the information evening last Thursday, it was 

very well attended.  On Thursday the 14th of September there is an information evening for Year 10 

and 11 parents/carers.  The Year 10 parents/carers are invited to come to school at 4.30pm and the 

Year 11 parents/carers are invited to come at 6.00pm.  Letters that include more details about the 

event have gone out and I hope to see as many of you as possible. 

New Staff 

I am delighted to introduce the new members of staff joining our team this year.  They are: 

Mrs M. Mitchison – Science (Physics) 

Miss E. Hancock – Science 

Mrs M. Sharratt – Maths 

Mr J. Taylor – Maths 

Miss K. Redman – MFL 

Mrs S. Broughton-Taylor – Librarian 

Mr U. Chel – Technology/ICT 

Miss G. Winder – Music 

 

Mobile Phones 

Please can I remind you that we do not allow students to use their mobile phones during the school 

day at all.  This includes if they are ill or involved in a behaviour incident.  If a student needs to contact 

their parent or carer, they may do so using the phones in our general office.  

https://www.hodgson.lancs.sch.uk/quick-links/quick-links/staff-vacancies

